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23/01/2025  09:27:592025/0201/P COMMNT Ben Hughes In favour of this docking station. Facilities like this are long overdue.

23/01/2025  13:34:062025/0201/P OBJ Craig Objection.

There are already too many of these stations littering our streets and giving access to untrained cyclists who 

have no respect for pedestrians - on the pavements or crossing the road - as most don't stop at traffic lights 

but continue regardless.

I am talking as a cyclist myself!

If there is to be no regulation or controls introduced to these cycles then we should stop adding to the choas 

until there is!

I haven't even mentioned the continuing increase in mobile phone theft often perpetrated from these "hire" 

bikes!

Until increased regulation is introduced this is a serious objection to further installations!
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